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Friday 16th June 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

RE: Year 1 Trip to Sea Life London 

 
As part of their learning in Topic and Science this term, children in Year 1 have been learning about the 

seaside and creatures that inhabit the water. To link with their learning through the topic of ‘At the Seaside’ 
we would like to take the children on a trip to Sea Life London on Wednesday 5th July.  

 

We will leave at 12:30pm to walk to Brixton Road Police Station bus stop to catch the 159 to St Thomas’ 
Hospital and then take the very short walk to Jubilee Gardens. Our time slot in the aquarium is 2:15pm so 

until this time we will take in the sights along the river. This later slot will also mean we will be arriving back 
at school at 5pm. Please be at school for 5pm to collect your child/ren after our trip. Unless you have 

booked for them to attend later After School Club.  

 
The trip will cost £3.76 per child. Please pay and give permission online, via Scopay, before Wednesday 

28th June. 

 
To stay safe, all children must follow the school rules. If your child has not yet shown they can do this, 

consistently, in and around our school, you may be required to accompany them on the trip.  
 

If you would like to volunteer to accompany us on the trip, please use the following link to give us 
your details: https://forms.gle/7noxzGL7NQXt7k9M9   

 
Children will be required to wear their school uniforms, sensible shoes, sunhat and sunscreen for the 
weather. As we will be outside please ensure your child is wearing sunscreen and if it is possible provide 

them with a small bottle so they can reapply as and when necessary. Children will need a rucksack to 
carry a water bottle. We will be eating lunch at school so there is no need to prepare your child a packed 

lunch.  
 

Yours sincerely, 

Ms. K Bowes & Ms. G Thomas 
Year 1 Class Teachers 
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